
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

September 28, 2020 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Resolutions of Appreciation for Employees Who Are Retiring 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District adopt the 
attached resolutions of appreciation for the services rendered by: 
 

Katherine Barnes 
Steven DiMarco 
Lynne Feathers 

Linda Gould 
Anthony Grech 
Cynthia Ignash 
Fatino Kincaide 

Mary Beth Klawender 
Kevin Leja 

Anthony Mazzella 
Susan Sutton 
Terese Wesley 
Deborah Wutka 

Julie Wyett 
 

 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Keith McDonald, Director of Human Resources  
 
 
EXHIBIT: 
 
Attached resolutions 
  


